
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: Buschmann Road Update 
 
DATE:  July 18, 2024 

 
Background 
Buschmann Road was last before the City Council in December 2023 when the City 
Council approved the Phase II.A agreement with WSB. This first part of Phase II of the 
is easement acquisition. The preliminary design for Buschmann Road, which easement 
acquisition (Phase II.A) and final design (Phase II.B) will follow, was presented to the 
City Council at a workshop on October 17, 2023. The City Council its last project update 
during the workshop on April 24 
 
Paul Sandy with WSB will be present at the July 18 special meeting to provide the City 
Council with a project update. Additionally, as discussed during the April 24 workshop, 
the Council should consider moving into final design (Phase II.B). A draft agreement for 
Phase II.B is attached. 
 
 
 
  


